DRAFT-FOR DISCUSSION PURPOSES ONLY

ADDITIONAL OPTIONS FOR PIPELINE SAFTEY FEE METHODOLOGY


Introduction

Two additional options have been developed in the Pipeline Safety Fee methodology project.  Both options use a single rate per hour method to determine cost pools and allocations to individual companies.

This document briefly describes these two methods and accompanies two comparison spreadsheets.  One spreadsheet compares the pre stop-loss fee in dollar amounts among the current 2005 fees, the normalized 2005 fees, the application of the consultant’s recommendation to 2006 fees and the two additional options briefly described below.  The other spreadsheet compares these amounts, after stop loss, in terms of percentage change from the normalized 2005 fees.

Single Hourly Rate-Two Pool Methodology-Option 9a 

This option is similar in its beginning to option 2 previously provided to stakeholders in that total amount to be recovered is allocated to all companies in a single pool based upon their relative average directly assigned hours.  From this information two pools are developed, one for Hazardous Liquid and another for Gas companies.  The federal awards for each type are then applied to each pool and reallocated back to companies within each pool.  This method assumes that the direct billing had not taken place and, therefore, comparisons are made against “normalized 2005 fees” 

Single Hourly Rate –One Pool Methodology-Option 9b  

This option is the same as Option 9a except this option creates one net direct cost pool by crediting total direct costs by both Federal Awards.  This method eliminates per hour differences between Hazardous Liquids and Gas companies at the net direct cost pool level.
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